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PUBLIC NOTICE 

COMPLIANCE OF KENYA COMPANIES WITH SAUDI FOOD AND DRUG 

AUTHORITY (ASDA) REGULATIONS 

 

Notice is hereby issued that in order to comply with the requirements of technical regulations of 

the Saudi Food and Drug Authority (SFDA) No. (SFDA.FD 996:20) related to chilled and frozen 

livestock meat, the SFDA require all exporters of refrigerated slaughtered animals and their 

unpacked parts to the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to comply with the said regulations.  

 

Additionally, chilled and frozen livestock meat should be properly wrapped in suitable packaging 

material to facilitate the release of consignment of unpacked slaughtered animals and its unpacked 

cuts from Kenya to the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia. 

 

This is therefore to notify the relevant stakeholders to adhere to the above regulations as 

appropriate.  
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